
                                                       “Transforming lives Through Quality Education” 
 1 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 

     (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS) 

Ref. EU/AA/R/54        22nd December 2020 
 

 

NOTICE TO FIRST YEARS (2020 COHORT) 
 

This is to inform all first years (2020 cohort) that reporting dates is scheduled for 4th 

and 5th January 2021. 

 

All students are requested to bring along two (2) sets (hard copies) of all the documents 

that were uploaded online for submission to the respective faculties at a date to be 

communicated when you report. 

 

Students who have not registered online should report to their respective Faculties 

immediately on arrival for registration purposes and for those who have already 

registered online, should go straight to the hostels for allocation of rooms. Students are 

advised to visit our Egerton University Official YouTube channel “Egerton University 

[Official]” for a Virtual Tour of the University and details on registration process. 

 

NOTE: All first years (2020 cohort) will be accommodated on campus after completion 

of the registration process. 

 
Prof. J. O. Omolo 

FOR: REGISTRAR (ACADEMIC AFFAIRS) 

 

c.c.  VC, DVCs, 

 Registrars, Finance Officer  

Principal-NTCC,  

All Deans of Faculties & Directors 

Chief Security Officer 

Chief Halls Officer 

All notice Boards 
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